
DISCLAIMER 
 
This website is being maintained for information aggregation purposes only. All material, 
information, data, images or content in any form available on this website is the sole property of 
National Skill Development Corporation (‘NSDC’). Except as expressly provided in these Terms of 
Use, no part of the Platform and no Content may be copied, reproduced, republished, uploaded, 
posted, publicly displayed, encoded, modified, translated, transmitted or distributed in any way 
(including "mirroring") to any other computer, server, Website or other medium for publication 
or distribution or for any commercial purposes/usages, without NSDC’s express prior written 
consent. NSDC shall have right to initiate appropriate legal proceedings in case of such violation.  
 
Even though every effort is taken to provide accurate and up to date information, whenever there 
is any doubt regarding the correctness of the information contained therein for any information 
posted on this website, visitors are advised to get in touch with the respective authorities.  
 
To the maximum extent permitted by law, NSDC shall not be liable for any direct, indirect, 
incidental, special, consequential, or punitive damages, or any loss of profits or revenues, 
whether incurred directly or indirectly, or any loss of data, use, goodwill, or other intangible 
losses, resulting from: (a) your access to or use of or inability to access or use the Portal; (b) any 
conduct or content of any party other than the applicable party, including without limitation, any 
defamatory, offensive, or illegal conduct; or (c) unauthorized access, use, or alteration of your 
content or information (d) any dispute/ breach of terms by any other user of this Portal 
 
Every effort is made to keep the website up and running smoothly. However, NSDC takes no 
responsibility for, and will not be liable for the website being temporarily unavailable due to 
technical issues beyond our control. Also, your access to the website may also be occasionally 
suspended or restricted to allow for repairs, maintenance, or the introduction of new facilities or 
services at any time without prior notice. We will attempt to limit the frequency and duration of 
any such suspension or restriction. 
 
NSDC provides links to the websites of its affiliates. Any details/ information/ content provided 
by such affiliates is the sole responsibility of the respective affiliates and NSDC does not hold any 
responsibility towards the same. NSDC is not responsible for examining or evaluating, does not 
warrant or endorse the offerings of any of these affiliates, or the content of their websites.  
 
You acknowledge and agree that the Disclaimers and the limitations of liability set forth in the 
Terms of Use reflect a reasonable and fair allocation of risk between you and NSDC. 


